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Meeting Minutes
January 23, 2018
· Call to Order:
Ms. Vaillancourt, Mr. Murphy and Mr. Delfino
· Public Hearing

Grease Trap Variance Request – Ariba Coffee

Annette Mahon and her husband Rick purchased the business in November.  The existing menu has not changed.  There is no food preparation done onsite, no cooktop or hood, there is only a grille.  Mr. Delfino motioned to approve the variance with the stipulation that if any fatty or fried items that are added to the menu an automatic grease trap would be required.  Ms. Vaillancourt seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0.
· Vouchers to be Approved:

Mr. Delfino motioned to approve all vouchers.  Ms. Vaillancourt seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0.
· Minutes to be Approved:

November 21, 2017 Mr. Murphy motioned to approve the Minutes as written.  Ms. Vaillancourt seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0
November 29, 2017 Mr. Murphy motioned to approve the Minutes as written.  Ms. Vaillancourt seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0

December 5, 2017 Ms. Vaillancourt motioned to approve the Minutes as written.  Mr Delfino seconded and the motion passed 2-0-1, with Mr. Murphy abstaining. 

December 12, 2017 Ms. Vaillancourt motioned to approve the Minutes as written.  Mr Delfino seconded and the motion passed 3-0
· Personnel:
Edilane’s last day in the office is January 26, with her official date of resignation of February 2
· Old Business
Erik Ryder met with Stephen DePaolo of BP Trucking.  BP is waiting for DEP approval and will then send a letter of commitment with a time element.  The Committee will be formed after the Town receives the commitment letter
· New Business

577 Main Street will be installing a new septic system

Eva Ryder is retiring from DART

Eddie St. Louis will be taking over the Emergency Medicine Response
There has been no update from Kitchen to Table regarding the grease trap.
The 2018 Farmer’s Market will be run by the Assabet Valley Chamber of Commerce.  This year the hours will be from 4PM-7PM starting at the end of June and ending the beginning of October.  There is discussion of moving the Market to the front of Town Hall.  

The Board voted unanimously to meet the last Tuesday of each month at 5:30 PM.

The meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM.
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